MUNICIPAL ROAD AID PUBLIC HEARING

05/07/08 - 5:55PM

City Attorney Pete Summe opened the Public Hearing at 5:55PM. He explained this public hearing is required by the State to receive public input as to where to spend the money received for city streets. We plan on spending the allotted amount on Vidot Court and St. Agnes for the coming budget year. There was no one in attendance to comment for this purpose.

The meeting was adjourned into the regular Council meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe Nienaber Jr., Mayor

Attest:

Joyce Woods, City Clerk